
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
THURSDAY, AUGUST 29, 1996 

 
Present:  Chairman Lawrence L. Blacker and Selectmen Maryann K. Clark and John C. Drobinski.   
 
 The statutory requirements of notice having been met, the meeting was convened at 8:05 a.m. in 
the Sudbury Town Hall.   
 
Site Plan Special Permit Application SP96-328 - Auto Diagnostic Center, 100 Boston Post Road 
 
 Town Manager Steven Ledoux presented the Board with the notice of decision on Site Plan 
Special Permit Application SP96-328 - Auto Diagnostic Center - 100 Boston Post Road.   
 
 Selectman Drobinski authorized the Town Manager to sign the site plan for him during his 
absence.   
 
 EXECUTION:  The Board signed the Notice of Decision for Site Plan Special Permit Application 
SP96-328 - Auto Diagnostic Center, 100 Boston Post Road.   
 
Strategic Planing Committee - Appointments 
 
 It was on motion unanimously  
 
VOTED:  To appoint the following individuals as citizen-at-large members to the Strategic Planning 
Committee: 
 
  1.    Jane Coddington, 29 Plympton Road. 
  2.    Marianne D’Angelo, 102 Belcher Drive 
  3.    Margaret Fredrickson, 170 Haynes Road 
  4.    Victor J, Guethlen, 177 Prides Crossing Road 
  5.    James H. Krumsiek, 20 Revere Street 
  6.    R. Reed Lowry, 25 Dudley Road 
  7.    Geraldine Nogelo, 19 Washington Drive 
  8.    Eric D. Poch, 154 Nobscot Road 
  9.    Esther Quaglia, 55 Hudson Road, Apt. 9A 
  10.  Kristen Roopenian, 45 Harness Lane 
  11.  Thomas A. Scarlata, 58 Wagonwheel Road 
  12.  Gregory Sobel, 489 Peakham Road 
  13.  Randy Stevens, 96 Hudson Road 
  14.  Michael L. Wilson, 34 Pondview Road 
  15.  Norman E. Burke, 18 Flintlock Lane 
 
 Furthermore, in the event that any of the above-appointees decline service on the Committee, the 
Board appointed Sigrid Pickering, 17 Peakham Circle, as first alternate and Jo-Ann Howe, 15 Intervale 
Road, as second alternate. 
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It was further on motion unanimously  

 
VOTED:  To appoint the following individuals designated as committee representatives to the Strategic 
Planing Committee:    
 
  1.    Council on Aging - Ruth Griesel, 43 Morse Road 
  2.    Board of Appeals - Thomas W. H. Phelps, 58 Concord Road 
  3.    Chamber of Commerce - William J. Cossart, 419 Concord Road 
  4.    Conservation Committee - Bridget Hanson, M.D., 19 Brewster Road 
  5.    Finance Committee - Sheila Stewart, 43 Haynes Road 
  6.    Board of Health - Hugh Caspe, 33 Philemon Whale Lane 
  7.    League of Women’s Voters - Martha Landrigan, 12 Brookdale Road 
  8.    Lincoln-Sudbury School Committee - Stephen Silverman, 65 Hemlock Road 
  9.    Park and Recreation Committee -  to be announced 
  10.  Planning Board - Lawrence W. O’Brien, 687 Boston Post Road 
  11.  Board of Selectmen - Maryann K. Clark, 118 Nobscot Road 
  12.  Sudbury Housing Authority, Steven J. Swanger, 14 Bentbrook Road 
  13.  Sudbury School Committee - Stephanie K. Cook, 76 Pokonoket Avenue 
 
and the following Ex-officio Members of the Strategic Planning Committee:   
 
  1.  Town Manager - Steven Ledoux, 3 Singing Hill Circle 
  2.  Sudbury School Superintendent - William J. Hurley, 33 Young Street, Lexington 
  3.  Town Planner - Jody Kablack, 46 Poplar Street 
  4.  Lincoln-Sudbury Regional School Superintendent - John M. Richie, 390 Lincoln Road.   
 
Town Manager - Moving Expense 
 
 On motion by Chairman Blacker, seconded by Selectman Drobinski, it was unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To amend the Town Manager’s contract to pay $104.49 in additional moving expenses above 
the $4,500 originally agreed to in the contract.   
 
 There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at  
8:35 a.m. 
 
 
 

Attest:   ______________________ 
        Steven Ledoux 
        Town Manager-Clerk 


